Nov 2023 County Notes
Clinton County was just notified that subject to a comment period by other broadband providers that we were successful with a Broadband grant for part of the proposed project.  Installation would likely begin in the Spring.  Another grant cycle is being planned with application for this Winter.  The county is planning to apply to complete the project.
The BoC approved an ordinance allowing ORV on certain County Roads.  This does not apply to Villages and Cities.  They would adopt their own ordinances if they choose.   ORV’s are not allowed on State of Michigan roads such as M-21, M-100, 127 or any limited access highways.
Clinton County approved a letter of commitment for participation with Ingham and Eaton to apply for an EPA grant to support Regional Brownfield Redevelopment.  
The County Board approved a Youth Outreach program offered by (Community Mental Health) CMH to get involved with youth who seem to be struggling with stress, anger or other emotional issues.  This is a preventative effort and it also engages the parents or guardians. 
The BoC approved the Waste Management requested renewal of the Rural Recycling program for 2024. 
The Clinton County Township Officers Assn. will be holding their November meeting at the new Road Commission facility and will include a public tour from 4 to 6 facilities on November 21st.  Will be a ribbon cutting.  The meeting will follow at 7 pm.  Mark your calendar.

David W. Pohl, Clinton County Commissioner, District 2

  
